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April 6, 2020 
  
Supervisor Gordon Mar 
San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, Ca 94102 
  
Re: File #200313, Emergency Ordinance Amendments  
  
Dear Supervisor Mar, 
  
The San Francisco Chamber of Commerce, representing hundreds of local businesses and 
thousands of employees, has reviewed Supervisor Mar’s Amendments to the Emergency Resolution 
for Public Health Emergency Leave (File #200313). The measure, should it pass, would temporarily 
require private employers with 500 or more employees to provide public health emergency leave 
during the public health emergency related to COVID-19.  
 
The San Francisco Chamber of Commerce is supportive of this ordinance and its effort to support 
workers during this critical time. We sincerely thank the Supervisor for his work on this issue, and for 
working closely with the San Francisco Chamber of Commerce on specifics of the ordinance. 
 
We greatly appreciate the clarity around resolution of emergency hours upon the end of the public 
health crisis, the addition of voluntary paid leave credit towards the mandate, clarification around 
temporary worker leave, clarification around definition of healthcare providers, clarification regarding 
notification on itemized wage statements, and confirmation that companies who offer unlimited leave 
have met the requirements of this legislation. 
  
On behalf of the San Francisco Chamber of Commerce, I thank you for your continued service during 
this public health crisis.  
  
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Rodney Fong 
President and CEO 
  
CC: Mayor London Breed; Clerk of the Board, for the full Board of Supervisors 
 
  
 




